
Whenever you feel
like QUITTING
think about 

why you STARTED

 All important activities 
captured by your office,
or needed captivating, 
please send us an email 
on stas@police.gov.ws or 
call us through extensions
184, 131 & 133184, 131 & 133

quote of the month: REMINDER TO ALL:A new month
Push Yourself
Rejuvenate
Inspire others
Laugh lots
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On April 15th 2021, a ceremony was conducted as 
recognition of awards being presented to MPPCS 
employees, for outstanding performances, not only in 
investigation conduction, services provided to the
Community of Samoa, as well as winning the Pacific 
Island of Police Award on Cyber Safety Pasifika 
Program 2020.Program 2020.

Information Technology Manager, Mr Angelo Chan 
Mow, was recognised as the 2020 Cyber Safety Pasifika
Program Award Winner, due to his overwhelming
contribution as an expert trainer and ambassador for 
the Australian Federal Police in Cyber Safety 
Programs in relation to cyber safety awareness and 
cybercrime investigations.cybercrime investigations.
Congratulations again Mr Angelo Chan Mow

Constable Larrylove Saua has been recognised for his remarkable 
service to the Public, showing act of kindness to those in need of
assistance, where one citizen recorded and was going viral on
facebook.

“A simpke gesture goes a long way with what makes us human. 
Our humanity is showing kindness to others.”

Remeber, do unto others as you would have them do unto you. Remeber, do unto others as you would have them do unto you. 

RECOGNITION AWARDS CEREMONY
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Constable Latai Ioane

Work hard in silence, and let success be your voice

Outstanding performances, hard work acknowledgement

A massive congratulations for the well deserved
awards and going the extra miles and beyond to 
become effective role models in the MPPCS.

COnstable Faatonu Leava

Sergeant Su’e Mikaele

Corporal Junior Afereti
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Constable Vitolina Niko

COnstable Tuli Filipo



Despite the COVID 19 restrictions, 
the heroes were saluted and respected.

“They shall not grow old”
“As we are that l eft grow old”
“Age shall not weary, nor the 
years condemn”
“At the going down of the sun “At the going down of the sun 
and in the morning”
“We shall remember them”

Samoa Police, Prisons & 
Correctional Services Royal 
Band, leading the parade from
the Main Beach road to the
heart of Apia.

AUSTRALIA
NEW
ZEALAND
ARMY 
CORPS

In the early hours of Sunday
morning, 25th April 2021, senior
Government officials, returned
service men, members of the 
Diplomatic Corp, Citizens of 
Autralia, New Zealand and
Samoa gathered at the Apia Samoa gathered at the Apia 
Town Clock with wreaths as 
tradition every year, to pay 
respect and tribute to soldiers 
who sacrificed their lives for us 
during World War 1.

ANZAC DAY CELEBRATION IN SAMOA
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LEST

WE

FORGET

“THANK YOU FOR
YOUR SERVICE”

MORE OF ANZAC DAY CELEBRATION IN SAMOA
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“It is more blessed to give than to receive”
ACTS 20:35

“One person caring about another,
represents life’s greatest value”
-JIM RHON

MPPCS would like to acknowledged 
the elderlies for keeping us
(Staff & inmates) in your
prayers and for Samoa
as a whole.

Donation is part of MPPCS community engagemenet
with the elderlies which adds to its monthly mowing
of Mapuifagalele grounds

On the 21st of April 2021, Deputy Commissioner of Prisons & 
Corrections, Leiataua Samuelu Afamasaga, on behalf of the 
Commissioner of Police, Prisons & Correctional Services donated 
vegetables as well as plantation crops to the Home of Ages at 
Mapuifagalele

MAPUIFAGALELE DONATION
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The aim of the training is to reduce risks
relating to traffic accidents, and to 
ensure road rules are complied
and understand driving techniques 

2 Police Officers, 1 Civillian and 3 Prison Guards
were graduated. CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL

6 MPPCS MEMEBERS contains:

Police Defensive Driving Course, was officially closed
on the 30th April 2021, by madam Deputy Commissioner
Papalii Monalisa Tiai-Keti, where six (6) MPPCS 
members passed the course and were able to received 
Certificates, witnessed by friends and families.

DEFENSIVE DRIVING COURSE 
GRADUATION
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defensive driving certificate presentation
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MORE OF DEFENSIVE DRIVING COURSE  
gRADUATION
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Wishing you a lifetime of good
health and properity. Gods
abundant love and blessings

A massive birthday shout out to 
Assitant Commissioner Muliagatele
Lorraine Lees. Today the 27th of April,
GOd added another beautiful year to 
this amazing woman’s life.
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